SEDGWICK COUNTY COMMISSIONER EMERGENCY BOARD MEETING MARCH 17, 2020

Meeting was called to order by Pro Tem Chairman Mark Turner with Howard McCormick and Christy Beckman present and Donald Schneider and Kelly Lowery, Attorney, present by phone.

Attending the emergency meeting are Tasha Thode, Human Services, Wanda Trennepohl, Treasurer and Carl Britton, Sheriff.

Schneider moved to approve the minutes as presented from March 16, 2020. Turner second, carried.

McCormick moved to approve Resolution #2020-018, Procedure for Emergency Meetings. Schneider second, carried.

Discussion was held on the coronavirus and what the Board can do to help protect the employee's and community. Thode asked the Board if her employee's would still be able to work if the annex was closed to the public. The Board said they would be able to. Discussion was held on the CDC recommendations for 65 year olds and above with compromised immune systems. After much discussion, Schneider moved to close the Courthouse and Annex to the public beginning Wednesday, March 18, 2020 until further notice. McCormick second, carried. Schneider then moved to follow CDC recommendations to allow those employee's who are 65 and older who are immune deficient the choice to stay home on administrative leave. McCormick second, carried.

McCormick moved to adjourn the meeting. Schneider second, carried. Meeting was adjourned.

Mark Turner, Pro-Tem Chairman	Christy M. Beckman, Clerk to the Board